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Mr. Keith Ingraham 
231 Parkway' South 
Brewer, Maine 

Dear Mr. Ingraham: 

Ja11uary 4 1 1967 

This will confirm our telephone conversation con­
cerning yqur service as a member of the Maine state 
Liquor comn1ission while serving as a member of the 
.Brewer city Council. I am of the opinion that the two 
offices are incompatible because of the fact that as a 
member of the Liquor commission you sit as a review 
board on the licensing actions of municipal officers. 
This would seem to violate the principle that offices 
are inconsistent when one has review functions over 
another. I would, consequently, recommend that you 
resign as a member of the Brewer City council if you 
wish to continue serving on the Liquor Corrrmission. 

RJD:H 

Yours very truly, 

Richard J. Dubord 
Attorney General 




